
 

Virginia Workers' Compensation Commission (VWC) Announcement  

 

Reminder: VWC Trading Partners to Re-Register using the New VWC Trading Partner Profile 
Registration System 

 
 

Date: August 1, 2022 

As a reminder from our last announcement, starting today 8/1/2022,  the VWC Trading Partners will 
need to re-register their Trading Partner Profiles into the new system and have this task completed 
by 09/30/2022.  
 

The New Trading Partner Profile Registration system link is shown on the VWC EDI Claims website as 
follows, effective today 8/1/2022: 
 
Trading Partner Profile  

Trading Partner Registration 

Registration Instructions 

All Trading Partners will need to re-register their Trading Partner Profiles into the new system by 
09/30/2022. Trading Partners who have NOT re-registered by 09/30/2022 using this new system will 
be subject to compliance action up to and including fines by the VWC’s EDI Department. 
 

Trading Partner Profiles must be kept up-to-date. VWC must be notified of any changes via the 
submission of updated Trading Partner Profile registration. 
 

If you have questions regarding the Trading Partner Profile Registration, please contact the VWC EDI 

Support Team at editpinfo@workcomp.virginia.gov or visit https://vwcedi.info/. 

  

Thank you, 

 

Virginia Workers' Compensation Commission EDI Support Team 

editpinfo@workcomp.virginia.gov  

VWCEDI@iso.com 
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